
           
 APPENDIX B 

 
PPWG  Report March/April 2019 
Author: Cllr Sally-Anne Wadsworth 
 
 
Easter Egg Hunt  Monday 22nd April 2019, 11am -2pm 
 
A quick reminder if anyone can help please can you be at Cutts Close for 10am to help set 
up 
 
 
Proms in the Park Saturday 29th June 2019 
 
This is not an OTC event it is part of the festival 
 
Rutland Concert Band will be providing the music 
Rutland Youth Dance Academy have asked if they can perform their dance show before 
the proms as in previous years. 
 
They have also requested permission to hire a bouncy castle. 
It was decided after the freak accidents last year that OTC would not use bouncy castles 
on Cutts Close. 
As this would be an outside body and they would be responsible for insurance and fees.  
 
  
Decision required 
Council approve the installation of a Bouncy castle, in Cutts Close, on the evening of 29th 
June 2019  
 
 
 


